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Wales Audit Office Reports on Mawr Community 
Council 
 
Thank you for email of, 24 February 2017, in which you requested: 
 
‘a copy of the two Audit Documents which severely reprimanded the [Mawr] 
Community Council in 2001 and again 2015’.  
 
I have been unable to locate a report relating to the Mawr Community Council issued by 
us (or any other auditing body) in 2001. The appointed auditor issued two reports on the 
Mawr Community Council: one in 2011 and the other in 2015. These are available on our 
website: 2011 report and 2015 report.  
 
I have passed your comments concerning the development trust and the running of the 
Council on to relevant colleagues to take into consideration in future audit work. 

I have not applied any exemptions, however if you have any queries about my handling of 
your request please email or write to me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

http://www.audit.wales/publication/report-public-interest-mawr-community-council-audits-accounts-2005-06-2009-10
http://www.audit.wales/publication/report-public-interest-mawr-community-council
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